## YES, WE WANT TO KEEP THE HYDE AMENDMENT



Dear Members of Congress,

The popular and decades-long Hyde Amendment, which prevents taxpayer funding of elective abortion in federal programs, is at risk.

President Biden supports using tax dollars to pay for abortion and now says that he supports elimination of the Hyde Amendment. Also, Speaker Pelosi has publicly endorsed the push to do away with the Hyde Amendment this year.

The Hyde Amendment is widely recognized as having a significant impact on the number of abortions in the United States saving an estimated two million American lives!

We believe that the Hyde Amendment has proven itself to be the greatest domestic abortion-reduction measure ever enacted by Congress. The Hyde Amendment and other critical spending amendments that prevent federal funding of abortion are at risk of being dropped or eliminated if Congress does not renew them.

We urge you to keep these life-saving provisions in the law and say NO to taxpayer funding of abortion!

Print Name	Address	
Phone		
E-Mail		
Print Name	Address	
Phone		
E-Mail		
Print Name	Address	
Phone		
E-Mail		
Print Name	Address	
Phone		
E-Mail		
Print Name	Address	
Phone		
E-Mail		
Print Name	Address	
Phone		
E-Mail		
Print Name	Address	
Phone		
E-Mail		



Please return immediately to National Right to Life. For more copies, visit www.nrlc.org/getinvolved OR call (202) 378-8842.